
 
Minutes of the Virtual Executive Board Meeting  

May 16, 2006 
 

At the request of the General Chairman, a virtual Executive 
Board meeting was held on May 16, 2006.  The question posed 
was whether or not 15-18 year old swimmers would be included 
by VSI in the LC Summer Zone meet for 2006. 
 
A quorum was present.  The members participating were 
George Homewood, Mary Turner, James Wolfle, Steve 
Henessey, Bill Geiszler, Jessica Simons, and Louise Limerick. 
 
It was vote was unanimous to reject the proposal to remove 
the 15-18 age group form the 2006 Long Course Zone meet.   
 
George appreciated the fast runaround and the quality of 
comments by all. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Jessica Simons 
Secretary 


